
Marysville Borough 
Sewer & Sanitation Meeting Minutes  

December 7, 2020 
2:15 PM 

 
 
The Sewer & Sanitation Committee Meeting was called to order at 2:30 pm on Monday, 
December 7, 2020 at the Marysville Borough Office. Present were council members Dave 
Magee and Lance Barthel. Also present were, Borough Manager Zachary Border, Borough 
Engineer Greg Rogalski, and Operator, Lonnie Sarver and Pete Boele     
 
 Long Term Planning: 
No New discussion both items are part of the 2022 budge.  
 
New Business 
 

1. Sludge Pump  
 
The wire on the sludge pump was not working correctly Lonnie called the company that 
manufactured the part and they walked him through some trouble shooting, Lonnie 
thought they may have fixed the sludge pump but was not sure how long it would last. 
They did have a spare and were going to try that before ordering a new part.  
 

2. Belt Filter Press  
 
There was a noise the press was making when it was run.  Pete and Lonnie could not 
figure out what it was. They were going to contact the company to see if they could come 
to find out what the issue was. Lance had brought up the idea of possibly have a service 
contact to service the press. Pete and Lonnie are going to look into this option more.  

 
 Old Business 
  

1. Flow from the trailer park 
 
This will be looked at again in the spring to see if the water consumption has dropped.  
 

2. MS4  
 

Pennoni and HRG presented proposals to assist the borough in setting a stormwater fee 
for the boroughs MS4 projects. The proposals will both be discussed at the finance 
committee meeting.   

 
Other Business 
 
None 
 
Public Comment 
 
None                                                         


